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“As a social worker in child welfare, I saw that children who were experiencing abuse and neglect and trauma were more likely to use substances in the future and also suffer symptoms of hopelessness. And so I realized that if we help children learn how to cope and heal early, then we could reduce the impact of overdoses and suicide in the future.”





